
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Borough of Naugatuck Department of Public Works will conduct curbside Christmas Tree 
collection during the week of January 6, 2025. 

Residents should place their trees at the curb no later than 7:00 AM on their regular trash and/or 
recycling day for pickup.  Please remove all lights and ornaments, and place the trees along the 
roadside in plain view of the DPW.  Trees in plastic bags will not be accepted. 

In the event of inclement weather, collection may be delayed.  Residents may also bring their 
trees to the Naugatuck Transfer Station on Thursdays and Saturdays from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 

 


